
 
 

 

The Tasmanian Institute of Agriculture is holding a free two-day workshop 
about careers in agriculture and teaching STEM in secondary schools. 

It will be in third term, on 31 August and 1 September, at the UTAS Cradle Coast 
campus in Burnie. Please save the date! 

In the meantime, please register your interest and receive the latest version of our teacher 
resource booklet, jam-packed with 30 recipes for classroom ag-science activities. 

 

Hope to see you in August, 

Jo Jones and Steve Quarrell 
Tasmanian Institute of Agriculture 



You can register your interest at tia.events@utas.edu.au. 
Please share this information with your networks, 

and stay in touch with TIA on facebook. 
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